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Spring Cleanup Planned For May

The GPNA will be holding the annual spring clean-up g
Saturday May 21, 201, in the Giford Park parking lot
north of 34" and Davenport, from 9:00AM to 2:00 PM.
We will have vouchers available for tree limbs and bru
We will be accepting appliances, although there will be
nominal chage for appliances containing Fredve will

also be accepting tires for a small charge, but they miist

be dismounted from the rimé/e will also have
information available about a refrigerator recycling
program sponsored by OPPD. If you have a working
refrigerator 10-32 cu. foot capacity that you no longer
need, OPPD will have the refrigerator removed, free
charge, and send you a $35 rebate check. Further
information will be available in the May newsletter

by Jim Vilwerding

GPNA Spring
Cleanup

Saturday , May 21
9:00 AM -2:00 PM
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For more
information
about this
benefit for
the play-
ground
renovation
project in
Gifford
Park, see
Page 7

OFERATIZON PLAYGROUND BENEFIT
Friday, March 18kh
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Next General Meeting
Thursday , March 10

Guest Speaker:
Jim Suttle
Mayor of Omaha

7:00 P.M.

Creighton University
Medical Center
Morrison Seminar Room

Executive Meeting
Thursday , March 24
7 P.M. at the Larson's

3565 California St.

Mark Your Calendars!

22nd Annual GPNA
Easter Egg Hunt
Saturday , April 23, Noon
At Gifford Park

See The April GPNA
Newsletter For More Information

-

Don't Forget!
Daylight Savings
Time
Begins
Sunday, March 13th
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[ ) From The President. . .

201 Walking through the neighborhood everyday provides me with a wonderful
GPNA OFFICERS opportunity to enjoy the beauty of the neighborhood along with a stress-free
PRESIDENT commute. For those of you who dbkhow; | work at Mutual of Omaha and walk to]
Luther Larson 330-3286 and from work dailytaking diferent routes through the neighborhood. | know thaf
VICE PRESIDENT am not alone as | have met many neighbors that also walk and/or ride their bikgJto
Jill Westfall 213-3105 their place of employment. Being close to the ground and moving at a slow rat¢ pf
SECRETARY speed, | also have the opportunity to notice some things that could be improved.|The

Dana Carlton-Flint 346-4575 simple thing would be for every resident to pitch in and pick up trash that is left pf
, TREASUgER ) sidewalks and the street curb. The more difficult improvement will be getting
Diane Kaye 341-414 property owners to replace and/or repair broken and deteriorated sidewalks. Thes is

BOARD MEMBERS where | believe we can come together as a neighborhood association to leverage ot
resources and buying power to improve sidewalks. | am currently working to iderjtify
AT LARGE: reasonably priced resources that could help if you are a do-it-your$ejfen are
Andy Matthews 201-3382 one who likes to have someone else do the work, we are looking to coordinate
AT LARGE contractors that would provide discounts for the neighborhood, since they would pave
Kevin Deese 216-9373 multiple jobs within a short distance of each atlfeyou are interested in being part
_ BUSINESS the neighborhood sidewalk improvement program, please indicate so on the
Mart'”l_‘]:’i‘lguLserDSSS'407o membership form on the back of this newsletter or email rheterlar@cox.net
Chris Foster  342-6006 Please continue to provide me input as to what you would like to see the
GARDEN LIASON neighborhood association do for Gifford Park and remember to complete your
Joy Doll 960-8138 membership form (if you have not already done so).
by Luther Larson
COMMITTEES
COMPLIANCE/PARKING Greetings From The Garden
Leo M:ﬁ;ﬁﬂgg%_ld& Welpome to the impending springll of us gardeners are chomping at 'ghe bit to
HISTORIAN begin gardening and get out there, buDiane Kaye's wisdom, she reminds us
Eva Swanson 345-1707 that it is not wise to plant until MajFear not; you can begin signing up for your
MEMBERSHIP garden plots sooWVe hope to release the garden plot information to last year's
Stuart Shell 216-1235 plot owners by March 15thA waiting list will be started for others interested in a
NEWSLETTER plot. The garden has been through a remodel and we will be releasing this
Sl BHlEele) Sz 2Tl information at our garden opening. Some plot owners will need a new plot due tp|
NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTION the remodel.
Chris Foster 342-6006
PARK . : . .
Sandy & Roger Freeman 557-2914| Due to an increase in fees by MUD, plot fees will be going up $10. The small
PUBLIC RELATIONS plots will be $15 and the Ige plots will be $25You also have to be a GPNA
Dana Carlton-Flint 346-4575 member to have a plot as the garden is a program of the GR&lAlso are
WEEDS & LITTER exploring partnerships with some local restaurants including The Daily Grub and
Jim V\\;\illl\évf(r:d(i)nhallflzl-1344 The Grey Plume to bring in some more revenue to the garden.

Julie Kalkowski 342-2103 Please plan to attend oBifford Park Garden Opening on Saturday, May

\ )| 7th. More details to comé&\Ve also will have monthly Garden Partigsur

7 ~ | Gifford Park Community Gardexdvisory Board is working hard for yoWho is
Editor's note:If you have some- || On your BoardJoy Doll - Director Diane Kaye - TreasurerChris Foster -
thing that would be of interest t§| Property Manageplot Coordinator - open, ChildrenGarden Coordinators -
our neighborhood, we encoura]a Dana Freemanand Sue Freeman

you to submit an article for our o
monthly newsletter Editorials Want to help?e always need volunteers! Please email Jggyat@Juno.com
must be approved by the GPNA
Executive Board. Articles can
mailed to FO. Box 31462 Omahgq,
NE 68131; please include your For City Services, Information, or Complaints

name and phone numbe€ontac I: M r's Action Offi
Sue Wilwerding (342-279%)r Call: Mayor's Action Office

| Chris Foster(342-6006) ) 444-5555

by Joy Doll
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What's Happening In The
Neighborhood . . .

Congratulations to GPNA member and resident
Daniel Lawsefor being selected as one of this ye
Ten Outstanding Young Omahans Daniel was
honored by the Omaha Jaycees at a dinner Janug
at Qwest Center Omaha. The award, given since
1933, honors people between the ages of 21 and
who strive for excellence and have a strong
commitment to community service and personal ar
professional development. Daniel is the coordinat
sustainable practices at Metropolitan Community
College. He also is the founder of Omahfir'st

Duchesne @Academy

OF THE SACRED HEART

Call today to schedule a visit in
the Academy or Preschool!

3601 Burt Street - Omaha, NE 68131 * 402-558-3800

of www.duchesneacademy.org

sustainability consulting firm, théerdis Group, which
helps organizations make true green decisions. Hi
civic and professional affiliations include: Environmg
OmahaActivate Omaha& Leadershifeam, Omaha
By Designs Livability Roundtable and the City of
Omahalransportation Master Planning Committee
He is a founding member of the Green Neighborhdg
Council and the Green Omaha Coalition. Daniel,
along with his wifeAndreaand daughtefdarin, are
active with the GPNA and community garden.
Thanks Daniel for helping our Gifford Park
neighborhood be selected as this {®&@maha
“Greenest Neighborhood”. Congratulations, Danie

o

Unfortunately there is no longer a local neighborho
site for free tax help formerly lead by GPNA memH
and volunteedackie Foster Many thanks to Jacki
for organizing volunteers for the past 16 years to
provide this service. Howeveghere are many sites
Omaha providing free tax helAARP lists site

continued on Page 8

Yates Community Center A Busy
L{Place This Winter

Through the cold weatherates has remained busy with
learning of all types! In addition to the five pre-K
classrooms on the first floamany adult refugees are
péctive in programs ranging from life skills like sewing an
reading to GED courses and citizenship education. Of
note is a series of books published with suppoSilsan
Mayberger in the native language of refugees. Being
authored by refugees, the books are culturally relevant
newcomersThese books originating &ates have been
useful for the entire citywith several copies at library
branches.
d
PAL the recent GPNA General Meeting, Susan describefd
many of the programs at the school and led a tour of the
building. Thanks, Susan, for your workétes which has
nfilled a building with life and the excitement of learning!

by Suart Shell

Outdoor Market Returns

The Gifford Park Business District will again be th
place for this summés open air market. Last
summer we had people selling fruits and vegetabl
t-shirts, jewelryand flea market items. One indi-
vidual who attended many of last sumrsdfriday
evening markets referred to it as “Gifford Park's o
French &eet Market”. We hope we can live up to
those worldly standards again. Since we decided
continue it this summewe’ve received interest fron
a variety of entrepreneurs along with a handful of
local gardeners who want to sell their wares and
produce. Similar to last yeaghe Neighborhood
Association will pay for the peddler's permit and
invited people to set up a table and tent during the
designated market hours. There is no cost to the
vendor but stall space will be limited. If you or
someone you know is interested in participating
please calMartin Janousek (402-558-407 for
more information.

197}

Teen Market Garden
Informational Meeting
"March 12, 2011
,,1:30pm —2:00pm
Location: Benson Library
6015 Binney Street

YearThree:Teen Market Garden. Dive into the basics
of entrepreneurship from product selection, to
marketing, to pricing and selling. Interested mentors ar
young people: please join us to discuss the program
concept, possibilities and questions. Parents welcome!
ContactCynthia Shuck 556-20900r Kate Bodmann
496-8419for more information.

fan
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Gifford Park Is Omaha's "Greenest"
Neighborhood

After coming in second two years in a rdifford Park is dicially
Omahas “Greenest” Neighborhood as selected by the Green Omah

Coalition. A resource list has been developed to further help residenis

green their neighborhoods:

1.To omganize a cleanup contact Keep Omaha Beautiful:
www.keepomahabeautiful @or 444-7774

2. For a guide to get you started in back/front yard composting, visit
University of Nebraska-Lincoln Extensionww.extension.unl.eduzo

to the top right corner of the page, click on “UNL Extension
Publications” and searaompost Guide No. G810. Share it with your
neighbors.

3.To get a free recycling bin (or more than one), contact City of Om
SolidWaste Management at 444-5238 or visitvw.wasteline.qy

4. Find the nearest recycling drogd-oénter atvww.wasteline.oy

5.To find resources for buying locally grown/produced food check oy
the Buy Fresh Buy Local directoryatvw.buylocalnebraska.grAlso
visit www.localharvest.ay.

6. To learn more about growing your own food, visit Kitchen Garden€

International atvww.kitchengardeners.giand the Nebraska Sustainall

Agriculture Society atvww.nebsusag.or

7. For help starting a community garden condamerican Community
GardeningAssociationvww.communitygarden.gy City Sprouts
www.omahasprouts.gr 402-502-5902 or the Big Garden Project:
www.gardenbig.ay/ 402-898-9862

8. To get free plastic discs to install on your storm water drains, conta

Keep Omaha Beautifulvww.keepomahabeautiful @or 444-7774.

9. Sweeping up any granules from your sidewalk or driveway will keg

chemicals from entering your local waterways. For more information
keeping your streams healthy by managing storm yast:
www.omahacso.corand www.papiopartnership.gr

10.To buy a rain barrel check your local garden/hardware store or 1
your own.To find rain barrel instructions visit the Papio-Missouri Rive
Natural Resources District websitevatw.papionrd.og. Click on the
“Water Quality” tab on the left - go to the bottom of the page and op
“Build Your Own Rain Barrel”

11. To learn how to make your own rain garden, visit UBKtension:
www.extension.unl.eduGo to the top right corner of the page, click o
“UNL Extension Publications” and searnein gardens.A series of
three documents are posted; G1758, G1759, and G1760.

12. Remember to visit th&/alk Score websitevww.walkscore.com
13.To reduce your reliance on cars, check out MAtea RideShare to
coordinate carpooling to and from youfioé. www.metrorideshare.gr
14.To see bus schedules, routes, and bus fares, visit:
www.metroareatransit.com

15. Check out Omahaimost up-to-date bike map froketivate Omabha:
www.activateomaha.gror 934-5923 and visitww.omahatrails.com
16. Conduct your own home eggrassessment, go wovw.hes.lbl.gov
For more information about how to be energy efficient check out
www.enegystargov and www.enegysavers.gov

17.Visit the websites of these locabanizations/agencies to learn mo
about healthy living: Douglas County Health Department
www.douglascountyhealth.cq@®maha Healthy Kidalliance
www.omahahealthykids.grand LiveWell Omaha Kids:

al

q

—

— =

€

www.livewellomahakids.ay

Spring IsIn The Air
At A.V. Sorensen
Community Center
4808 Cass St.
402-444-5596

* Below is a list of some of our special
events

Tuesday, March 15™ is our annual
senior brunch potluck 10:30 - 12:30
pm.

Friday, March 11" 2:30 pm March
@adness Basketball Shoot-out.

aster Egg Hunt Thursday, April 20th

11:00 am for ages 5 and under

* Monday nights is Youth Dodgeball
6:45 - 8:00 pm FREE

* Thursday's Tots & Parents Gym Time
10:30 - 12:00 pm Kids are free adults
"are only $1.00
[+ School's Out Art & Craft Camp
Thurs., March 10t

Fri., March 11t

Mon., March 21s*

Thurs., March 24
| Fri., March 25™
CFime: 10:00 - 2:00 pm Limited spots
available - call your friends and sign
up together.

1 Beginners Belly Dance Every
Wednesday 7:15 - 8:15 pm

* Senior Yoga Class Every Saturday
AKG:00 am (new class starts this
Saturday)

* Jazzercise - full schedule everyday
of the week. New hours on Sunday's
8:30-9:30am

* Tae Kwon Do - Next session begins
March 17t - Thursday evenings

Don't forget about our weight room -
daily drop in fee is only $3.00 or you
can buy 10 visit punch card for
$15.00 and 20 visits for $25.00. Must
have a current registration card on
file with a picture id.

Kristi Peitzmeier

A.V. Sorensen Community Center
4808 Cass Street

Omaha, NE 68132

402-444-5596
http://www.cityofomaha.org/parks/
recreation

“Keeping Omaha Active”
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Ed Osterhaus Honored At Holiday Banquet

Editor's Note: Due to space limitations, the following article was unable to be included in last
month's newletter with the other Holiday Banquet stories.

This years Holiday Banquet was host to holiday reveleflowship, and dirmation of all things positive in our
neighborhood. During the banqued Osterhauswas recognized for his countless contributions to our
neighborhood! Only a brief detail of Ed is noted belbut his smiles, stories, and personality shined even bright
when he addressed the Holiday Banquet crowd!

(D

Ed’s Bio:

- Ed Osterhaus, owned & operated American Printing located at 3229 California St. from 1968-2010.

- As a child Ed lived at 27thtSand Burt & and at 28th tSand CapitoAvenue. He fondly remembers visiting
the Circle Theater for Saturday morning serials, where he enjoyed western short films.

- Ed graduated froniechnical High School in 1952, where he studied vocational printing, was involved in dan
band, golf, and was part of tiech High news sthf

- Ed and his wife Sheila have 6 children and 20 grandchildren.

CJ

My connection to Ed | met Ed one afternoon while walking home from Creighton. | knocked on his door am/t
hat

introduced myself. My curiosity had been growing ever since the first time | peeked through his windows.
| saw was anechanical jungleand often times a gentleman with white hair diligently at work.s Eitie was

encouraging and happy; smiles come easily to Ed. There in the jungle, | learned about furniture (not the typ
your home), typeface, the old Linotype machine, and even how the molten reservoir of lead is ket aB640
most of all, | noticed E4’mechanical competency and his work ethic.sBdhgle shop/ occupation/ career/ and
income base ended in December 2009.

American Printing : The building was located in between Califorfigecos and the Shelterb&heatre.The
building had operated as the Grass Shack Cafe up until the lats,186€ purchased by Ed to become
American Printing. Regarding business in our neighborhood, Ed mentioned that he found the location very
convenient. He only experienced 2 minor incidents, both regarding panhandlers, but overall found there to I
challenges regarding locatioAt the Holiday Banquet, Ed'wife Sheila enjoyed a laugh while recalling stories o
Ed telling stories to their children aboupet alligator in American Printings basement!

Ed’s contribution to our neighborhood: Honesty and ethical business practices were so important to Ed,
always giving scrutiny to what he printed, never to promote libel or negat#gy, in the early days of the

GPNA, Ed printed our neighborhood newsletter and membership cards. He mentioned he never made mug
money but in spite of this, his experience and contribution certaifég®fd our neighborhood.

On a lighter note: A post-it note above Esl'desk read, “An empty desk is the sign of an empty mind.” | askelg

b for

Ed if his kids enjoyed spending time at the shop...he said with a smile, “the kids would come down to get buffer

cookies from the bakery next door”.

During the Holiday Banquet, Ed received a Christmas ornament in the shape of his printer's markdriman

Printing longtime neighbor and master ornament mBkérHutton!
by Emerick Huber
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Last Summer'sV isitof T ibetan
Monks to Gifford Park

Gaden Shartse Monastery was founded in 1409
C.E. It is one of the three most renowrigdetan
Buddhist monasteries, with a deep emphasis on
educationAfter the Chinese invasion @fbet in the
19505, the monks confronted great hardship to
establish the monastery in a refugee community
India, where it now flourishes. For the past 20
years, Gaden Shartse monks have visited Oma
where they have made many friends, as part off
Sacred Earth Healingrts Tour, an international
mission blessed by His Holiness The Fourteenth
Dalai Lama, to promote peace, compassion, an
tolerance, to preserve and shéiteet’s cultural
heritage through cultural exchange, and to raise

funds to help support educational and medical ng
of the monastery itself and the surrounding refugledoor of the building, which we are quickly converting into g4

community And onAugust 7 of last summgthe
monks visited Gifford Park!

Anyone passing the Green Space at 30th Streeff organizing through Metropolitan Community College, and i

between Cass and Cottage Grove on that hot, ¢
Saturday morning, would have seen a beautiful,
refreshing visionTo the lovely sound of tinkling

bells, and peaceful, deep-throated chanting, the
monks—their maroon and saffron robes jewel-li

upon the emerald grass—were seated cross-lef

beneath the trees that swayed and whispered t
delicious, cool breezes. The monks invoked the
Emanations of the female Buddha Gr&ama to
bless and protect the Green Space, the
Neighborhood, the Earth, and all beings. It was
lovely. Everyone who stopped by noticed that as
soon as the monks were gone, the welcome br
vanished with them, and the oppressive heat of
day resumed its sway!

The monks’ visit was impromptu, and so
unfortunatelythere was no time to invite everyo
Next time, we'll plan in advance, so that the wh
neighborhood can come! Thanks to friends
RoxanneandDan Wach, we do have wonderful
photographs and even some video of the occas

The monks’ tour has been hosted for many yea
the Omaha Healingrts Center in the Old Market
The monks are also scheduled to visit Creighton

University’sAsianWorld Center in September 2D

where, as always, they will present a variety of
fascinating programs and colorful events giving
Omahans an opportunity to experiefidgetan

culture! To learn more about these summer visitQf

to Gifford Park, visit wwwgadenshartsetaorg and
www.gadenshartse.net

O

11 Outside the shop, we’ve started teaching kids about bike

»

Heflegt more kids can learn about bike safety—whether the
flheome to classes at our shop or we go to them in the sch

CBPO Update

I'm sure like a lot of people around @&ifd Park right now
we here at the Community Bike Project are gearing up fa
spring—which can’'t come soon enough, as far as we're
concerned!We've been busy renovating the shop on 33rd
are also active around town, planning and running a varigt
p-programs. Soon, we’ll even be back on our regular schedu
nwith our “winter hours” behind us!

=

faWe've spent a lot of time cleaning up andamizing our shop

Tlaé 525 North 33rd Street, getting ready for the busy seas
with the tremendous help of our terrific volunteers, old an
new Bike parts are sorted, piles are put avigits have
been added, some new energy-efficient windows have b
installed, and a set of refurbished bikes are ready to get
the door On top of all that, our generous landlords have

edlbowed us to expand our operations to include half of the

classroom/conference room and even an office.

One of the things we'll use the upstairs for is to hold adul
classes on bike safety and urban riding—which we're

N
Listgoperation with Omaha Bikes. There’ll be more details 59
check out the next MCC mailer when you geiNg're also

held every othefuesdaywhere you can learn everything
e from changing a flat tire to rebuilding a bottom bracket.
g€theck out the CBPO website for details.

safety too, in a pilot project alVestern Hills magnet school,
cooperation with Omaha Bikedle've got 10 students from
grades 4-6, and after 2 classes, | can say they seem to
enjoying it'We hope to expand this program in the future,

And of course, we’ll make sure that they all have access
bikes and helmets, too.

.Lots more is in the works, too, but for na¥ll just finish by
fe inviting you to our Spring Open House, Sundeyril 17th,
from 11am-3pmWe hope you'll stop hysee what we've
been doing with our shop, check out our fancy upstairs
prexpansion, enjoy some refreshments, and hopefully a beau
spring daytoo!

5 by by Matt Martin,

Executive Diector
Community Bicycle Rject

Happy
St. Patrick's Day!

by Richad White and Clarinda Karpov
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continuing our bike repair and mechanics classes at the shop,

/lcan
DplS.

tiful
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Charles R. Kilgore Jr. California Tacos & More
AttOrn ey At LaW Homemade Mexican Food
4913 UndewoodAvenue 342-0212
33rd & California Streel
558-500C Dine In or Carry Out -
Hours:
Monday - Saturday: 11a.m. -8 p.m.
Closed Sunday

Hello Neighbors!

Please mark your calendars for this fundraising event! On Friday March 18
Noodles & Company and Creighton University are hosting a fundraiser for YOUR
new playground, coming soon! Creighton students have been working very hard
on a project to replace the old structure at 35" and Davenport. The project that
we named Operation Playground started last January, with a few Occupational
Therapy, Physical Therapy, and Pharmacy students who wanted to do community
service for the surrounding Omaha area. Operation Playground aims to create a
positive partnership between Creighton and our Omaha neighbors, and to also
promote service, community involvement, and healthy lifestyles for families and
generations to come. For more information on this project, please contact Maria
Doyle (mariadoyle@creighton.edu) to make a donation or to learn about
upcoming events!

The delicious Noodles & Co. wants to help Gifford Park and Creighton to make
Operation Playground possible. We will receive 25% of the profits! Please read
the details below, and come out and support this project!

What? Operation Playground fundraiser...to raise money for the new playground
Where ? Noodles & Company, located at 72" and Dodge

When? Friday March 18  4:00pm-10:00pm

How? All you have to do is eat dinner* or place a carry-out order at Noodles &
Co. between the above hours. Just mention “Operation Playground” to the
cashier, and they will donate 25% of each purchase to the cause! Make SURE
you say that you want your purchase to go towards OP...don't forget!

*There are plenty of vegetarian and fish options for those who will be observing
Lent.

Thank you for your support! We hope to see you at Noodles on the 18™"!
Sincerely,
The Operation Playground Team at Creighton
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What's Happening In The Neighborhood . ..  continued fom page 3

information on their websiterfvw.nebraskataxaide @then select "OmahAareaTax Preparation Sites”) or call
(402) 398-9568

Beginning this sprin@ina White would like to start a walking group with other interested neighbors. Dinais

working on the details but would like to hear from anyone interedtkis. is a great way to get exercise, fresh aif

meet friends and neighbors, and see our neighborhood on foot. For more information about joining this walk
group, please contact Dina 402-964-2497or activemom@cox.net

There were a couple of address errors regarding December's Holiday Decorating that | wanted to correct:
624 N 33rdshould have been listed instead of 622 N 32wd 3413Webster was inadvertently listed, but
regardless is still a beautiful home! Sorry for the confusion. Chris Foster

Congratulations to first-time grandpareierry & Sue Wilwerding (our GPNAnewsletter editor) and parents
Josh & Julie Wilwerding Gortemaker on the birth of babyacob John He was born on Feb. 4th in Grand
Island, Nebraska. Congratulations also to GPNA mentbeas & Millie Smith for their new babyElgin born in
January Their other young soAbram is now a big brother!

Special thanks tBrad Bogard (California Tacos)for providing the chips and fountain drinks for the Membersk
Social Gathering on March 1st.

Membership Application .....

Gifford Park Neighborhood Association (GPNA)
The GENA Mambersiig Year runs fom Janvany 7 Whrough Dacermbar 37,

Type of Membership: DSlnEIe ($10.00) DF amily ($15.00) D Business ($25.00)

Today's Date:

Mame (1}: E-Mail {1}]

Mame (2} E-Mail (2}

Mame (3} E-Mail (3):

Name (4); E-Mail (4}

Name (5); E-Mail ()| |
Address, |
City |Stata:| | Zip Code: | |
Telephune:l |

Volunteer Opportunities! | am interested in helping out with...

Please indicate areas of interast:

D CleammpiBeautdication Dhlemlauar Dalivery D-Cnmmunlr_.- Garden DEaMm Egy Husnt

DMembarnhp Black Captasn D‘n'o-uth Garden DSprlng Cleanup

Dﬁnc-id Activitios istary DTru Planting DFII Chyanamp

DLandImdl"l'enant |gges Watch Group Dfo-uih BActivitees ENeMd WWalke

ESM Lialgan DCaII Commites DTannIs Pragram El-hm:.- Banguet
Teol Londing

hasd chack or money order with this completed Mambaership Application Form to
Gifford Park Neighborhood Association
P.Q. Box 31462

Omahea, NE 68131-0462

Far additional information about GPNA, please visit our website
www. GiffardParkOmaha.org




